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At the Monthly Meeting of the Coleford Town Council held at the Town House, Lords Hill Walk, Coleford on Tuesday 7 October 2008, there were present: 

Councillor

Mrs S Merrikin  (Mayor)




Mr   C  Howell  (Deputy Mayor)




Mrs C Allaway-Martin




Mr   C Elsmore 




Mr   P Kay




Mr   R Phelps




Mrs J Thorne




Mrs H Lusty 




Mr   C Lusty 

Also present:

District Councillor
Mr D Riley

139.
APOLOGIES

Apologies were received from 
Cllrs, Weston and Atherley 






County Councillor Chamberlain  






District Councillor Bensted

140
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

There were no declarations of interest.

141. TO DECIDE IF THE BOUNDARY TO THE GREEN CEMETERY HAS BEEN POSITIONED CORRECTLY.

The clerk explained that she made the decision that the boundary of the Green Cemetery and had set it at the plot size which moved the boundary some 30 feet. 

There was a wide ranging discussion which highlighted that the minute of October 2007 when the boundary was determined was not clear. All Councillors expressed their desire to have a clear demarcation between the conventional and green cemetery 

After discussion it was proposed that the no conventional burials should occur beyond row U and that the Green Cemetery boundary should be set by a living hedge 9 foot from the corner of plot U13.

Proposed:  Cllr Howell


Seconded:  Cllr Elsmore

It was also proposed that the boundary should be 15 foot from the corner of plot U13 period of time. 

Proposed:  Cllr Phelps


Seconded:  Cllr Kay

On being put to the vote the amendment fell by 7 votes to 2.

On being put to the vote the motion was carried by 7 votes to 2.

The meeting closed at 7.50 pm.
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